
                                                               MEETING MINUTES 

                                                    VILLAGE SERVICES COMMITTEE 

                                                                February 21, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30pm 

A quorum was established 

Present:  Jan Kraus -Chairperson,  Mike Reid- Trustee and Martin Ebert- Trustee.   

                 Waste Management Representative Vaughn Kuershner 

 

Meeting Minutes of May 18, 2016 were approved. 

The motion was made by Trustee Ebert, Seconded by Trustee Reid 

 

There were no citizen comments. 

 

The purpose of this meeting was to talk about the cancellation of the Oil Recycling Program.  Due 

to liability purposes to the Village and the drop offs at the gate we have decided to cancel the 

program.   

 

Mr. Kuershner spoke about their recycling program and how to get the information out on 

Social Media.  Trustee Reid committed to get the info out on Social media for the next 6 months. 

We also talked about plastic bags.  We will be looking into a program for drop off but otherwise 

you can take them to the store where you shopped and they have bins that you can put them in. 

Mr. Reid suggested we use Robo calling in case of a trash delay services. 

 

Old Business:  None 

New Business:  None   

 

There were no announcements. 

 

Motion was made to adjourn by Trustee Ebert, Seconded by Trustee Reid. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:01pm. 

 

 

Jan Kraus 

Village Trustee 

 

 



 


